We are fortunate to have a group of Parent Reps who Reception
meet with a senior leader termly to discuss the
parental views of South Borough.

Each Year Group has a WhatsApp group where
information is shared and questions can be asked.

Please scan the relevant QR Code to join the WhatsApp
group for your child’s year.




